
Dear Friends,

Welcome to the 4th issue of the Turkish Endodontic Journal. As you all know, this has been 
an active year for the Endodontic Community. The 7th International Symposium of the 
Turkish Endodontic Society was held between May 11–14 in Acapulco Hotel, Girne. This 
was a very important occasion for our colleagues as leading names in the field delivered 
knowledge on the important and emerging information in our discipline. The Symposium 
was further supported by a hands-on-course organized by Güney Akademi. On behalf of 
the Turkish Endodontic Society, I wish to extend my deepest gratitude to all national and 
international guests who made this event an unforgettable one for the endodontic com-
munity.

The 18th biennial congress of the European Society of Endodontology was held in Brus-
sels, Belgium in September 14–16, 2017. We were honored to see many members of the 
Turkish Endodontic Society participate in this very important scientific meeting as pre-
senters, chairpersons as well as audience. In the meantime, the Turkish Endodontic Soci-
ety was kindly offered a desk where information on the upcoming APEC 2019 congress 
could be delivered to the congress delegates.

The Turkish Endodontic Journal is determined to reach its goal to be included in the Ulak-
bim Index in the very near future and once again I wish to remind you that your valuable 
support is the greatest contribution to us in accomplishing this goal. I wish all of you a 
beautiful and successful autumn and hope to meet you in our next issue.

Jale Tanalp
Editor-in-Chief
Turkish Endodontic Journal
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